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Purchase and Installation of Three Replacement Radios for the Police Department, Aviation Unit
(Citywide)

The Police Aviation Unit currently has two helicopters and one airplane.  The radios in these units no
longer support all of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) requirements and need to be
replaced.

Police, Communications and Purchasing recommend awarding the contract to the lowest, responsive
and responsible bidder, Phoenix Heliparts (a Mesa business), at $224,800.70.  This purchase is
funded by Homeland Security Grant Fund ($179,528.00) and by the Police Department operating
budget ($45,272.70).
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